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International Accounting Standards Board
30 Cannon Street

London EC4M 6XH

United Kingdom

Dear Board Members,

Re: Draft IFRIC Interpretation DI/2015/1 Uncertainty over
Income Tax Treatments

The Swedish Financial Reporting Board is responding to your invitation to comment on
the draft IFRIC interpretation regarding uncertainty over income tax treatments.

We support the proposal and believe that it will reduce inconsistency in practice.

If you have any questions concerning our comment please address our Executive
member Claes Janzon by e-mail to: claes.janzon@radetforfinansiellrapportering.se.
Stockholm, 15 January 2016
Eours smely,

nders Ullberg
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